
June 25, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Jiang, P.E.  
City of Hollywood  
Public Utilities Department 
1621 North 14th Avenue 
Hollywood, Florida 33022 

RE: FEMA GENERATORS  
PROJECT NO.: F-4707-22-OT 
CHANGE ORDER NO. 1 FAIR AND REASONABLE 
CTA PROJECT NO. 20-0065-001-01 

Dear Jeff: 

We have reviewed Zabatt Engine Services, Inc. Change Order No. 1 for 
an Additional 353 Days for LS E-1 and W-15, and 28 Days for LS-E3, LS-E6, 
W-14 and SW-8 and find the Change Order No. 1 to be fair and reasonable.  

The Change Order No. 1 will move the substantial completion date to 1/31/25 for 
LS E-1 and W-15.  It will also move the substantial commencement date to 2/28/25 
for LS W-14, E-3, E-6 and SW-8. 

If there is anything else you need regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to 
contact this office. 

Sincerely, 

CRAVEN THOMPSON & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

PATRICK GIBNEY, P.E. 
Vice President, Engineering 

PJG/tg 


